
·-1r. E. George Dabagian 
33-15 igh Street 
Fairlawn, ~e\.., Jersey 07410 

Dear George: 

ove1 er 24, 1972 

' le are extremely grateful for your willingness 
to be a St. Vartan Steward, and for your generosity in 
donatiny $100 in your capacity as Steward. 

le hope this '"ill be a beginning in establi hing 
true stewardship in our Church. 

c special lapel p in is being pre ared for Stewards; 
as soon as they are ready we will be very pleased to send 
you one which we earnestly hope you \<Ti ll wear. 

t is our hope you will renew your stewards ip 
regular~y eac year, about which we will be in touch with 
you. 

J :aa 
encl. 

Thank you again, and very best wishes. 

Sincerely, 

Jack . ntreassian 
Executive Director 


